



Parshat Naso

11th of Sivan, 5779 / June 14, 2019

Candle Lighting: 8:10

Tzedaka!

This week we finished counting all of the tzedaka we've been giving the whole year! Our total was \$78.96!

Morah told us that she is sending the money to an organization in Israel, that helps support poor families that live there with providing food and clothing! We then excitedly decorated our very own tzedaka boxes to continue this special mitzvah at home too! We also have our own tzedaka purse that we can put coins into. We know to keep our tzedaka box in a central place that will always remind us to start our day by giving to those who have less than we do—and when it's all filled up, we can decide where to give our money!









Pajama Day!

It's been long awaited... and finally celebrated! On Thursday we came dressed in our gear. PJ's, Stuffed dolls, blankies, and even our favorite bedtime books!

We enjoyed our day so much! We got to take off our shoes, and enjoy a cozy hot cocoa treat :)

Throughout the year we've been singing a goodnight song at Tefillah time, and we decorated our own Shema signs with a beautifully beaded hook. Now can hang it near our beds, and sing it every night!

We'll always remember our fun Pajama

Day together!

Stay in Touch!

We talked this week about different emotions we might feel as our year ends. We read from the book 'Avi's Feelings' that talked about a boy who was leaving his class at the end of the year, just like us.

We discussed our favorite school memories together, and shared what we're going to do in the summer!

Although we'll miss our Morahs and friends, we discussed how to keep in touch!

"Morah, you can write down your numbers on a piece of paper and make 9 copies. Then we will be able to call you when we want!"

Great suggestion, Yehuda!

So here it is... and we look forward to hearing from you!

Morah Tal: 917-328-0984

Morah Jodi: 917-414-2849

Morah Chaya Mushka: 718-406-5643







Song:

Oh it's funny how time flies when we're happy,

It seems like we just said hello!

We laughed a lot and shared a lot of memories,

we can't believe it's time for us to go!

So goodbye to the Three's Class,

We know the time has come for us to part.

But the mitzvot in our Torah,

Special times with friends and Morahs,

Will always remain within our hearts!

We would like to thank you all for your generous gift, and for a wonderful year together!

Wishing you a happy and healthy summer, and Shabbat Shalom!

Morah Chaya Mushka, Morah Tal, and Morah Jodi

Morah Tal's Corner

We did it! We finished the whole alphabet! We learned that zero is a number that is lonely until it makes friends with the other numbers. We also talked about all the animals at the zoo, especially the Zebras. We shared our last stories from our sharing books and quiet time was extra special in our pajamas. Thank you to all the wonderful parents for sharing your amazing, adorable, gifted, talented and funny yeladim with me this year. It was truly

special!

Now I know my A, B, C's

Next time won't you sing with

me

Xox,